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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Fayre 
Last Friday, the weather was kind to us all so we could have our outside Christ-

mas fayre.  The FIPS team, several parents and children did a wonderful job to 

make this do able.  I can announce that Edward in Pearl Class won the huge jar 

of sweets guessing that there were 180 sweets and the big bear went to some-

one in the junior school where I’m sure it will be greatly appreciated. 

In total from the Secret Santa workshops and the Christmas Fayre the FIPS team 

have helped to raise nearly £1800 for the children at Perryfields Infant School.  

From this new reading books and the pantomime will be purchased. 

The Christmas raffle will be drawn today and the winning prizes will be sent 

home next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary… 

• 10th Dec—Christmas lunch 

and jumper day 

(Confirmed) 

• 16th Dec—Pantomime in 

school 

• 17th Dec—Last Day 

1:15pm home time (no 

Peardrops) 

• 20th Dec—3rd Jan 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

• 4th Jan—INSET DAY (staff 

training) 

• 5th Jan—Children back to 

school. 

• 14th Jan—Assessment par-

ent workshop 2:15pm(TBC) 

• 20th Jan—9:15am Parent 

workshop on zones of Reg-

ulation (supporting behav-

iours) 

• 21st Jan—Movie Night 

(FIPS) (TBC) 

• 28th Jan—Movie Night 

(FIPS) (TBC) 

• 1st & 8th Feb—Open After-

noons to start (TBC) 

• 14th—18th Feb—Half Term 

• 21st Feb—Report cards to 

go home 

• 22nd Feb—parent evening 

(TBC) 

• 24th Feb—parents evening 

(TBC) 

• 3rd Mar—Teacher clubs to 

start (TBC) 



Christmas Lunch 
Today we had our Christmas lunch and all the children wore their Christmas jumpers.  Whilst eating the 
children sang to music, wore Christmas hats and pulled crackers.  Everyone had a fabulous time.  Thank 
you to everyone who made a donation to Save the Children charity. By having fun we have managed to 
raise  £129 for this charity. 

Year 2 fun at the Zoo 
Yesterday the Year 2 children had a school trip to Colchester Zoo.  This was their first school trip on a 

coach due to Covid-19 restrictions and the children and staff were extremely excited.  The children learnt 

about various animals, habitats, food chains and a lot of information on penguins.  They met Father Christ-

mas and also had a cuddly penguin to take home.  Fingers crossed we can continue with these trips in the 

new year. 

 

 

 

 

It’s beginning to feel at lot like Christmas. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Amanda Reid 

Headteacher 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Sapphire Class 97.86%


